
COBOC Committee Meeting held 1/2/12 Clifton Road Youth Centre 

Present – Dave Ellis, Mick Sadler and Ian Gamlen 

Apologies – Adrian Bailey 

Minutes of the last meeting held 30/11/12 – previously circulated but not available at meeting  

Future Events 

Wed evening club coaching sessions – to continue every Wednesday for the time being except 15th 

Feb 2012 as Dave is away 

Dave has produced a flyer listing future events as follows 

Wed 29th Feb  6-7.30 pm Night Street Event Sutton Coldfield – Dave planning 

Sunday 25th March  10.30-12.30 CATI Pype Hayes Park – Dave Plan Ian Org 

Wed 28th March 6-7.30pm Sevens Event Sutton Park Dave Plan   

Wed 25th April – 6-7.30pm Sevens Event Sutton Park – Dave Plan Ian Org 

Wed 9th May 3.30-6pm - Sutton Coldfield Schools Champs – Dave plan 

Sat 12th May 10.00am -2pm West Midlands Schools Champs + Bham Schools Champs– Dave plan 

Barbara Ford (HOC) Org Sam Chambers Controller 

Sun 9th Sept 04.30am-09.00am Peter Palmer Junior Night Relays – Andy Hemsted Plan Dave Org 

Barry Elkington Controller 

Possible Future Events – dates to be confirmed – WM Parks Sprint Event June-July 

Oct/Nov  

Treasurers Report 

Current Account on 2/2/12 - £846.62 

Deposit Account on 2/2/12 - £2192.38 

Peter Palmer on 2/2/12 - £1764.90 

Gerry Morrison has agreed to resign as an authorised signatory and Dave Ellis (Chairman) is to 

become an authorised signatory, along with Mick Sadler (Treasurer) Ian Gamlen (Secretary). Thanks 

to Gerry  for all his hard work on the COBOC Committee in all his various roles including Chairman. 

Action: Dave to send off the change of details form along with proof of ID and address to 

Santander. 

 

 



Website 

It was agreed that the COBOC website needs to be updated. Dave will revise the events flyer he has 

produced and forward this to Tim along with a list of items to be removed or updated. IG to raise 

with Tim possibility of Ian or Dave having access to update website so that we don’t have to keep 

pestering him to do it.  

AOB- none 

Date of Next Meeting – provisionally 4th April 2012 – Dave to check with Andy H and Barry E to see if 

they can come so that we can start planning for the Peter Plamer Junior Night Relays 

 

 

 

 


